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Conn./Western Mass. SIOR hold meeting at Pine Orchard
Yacht Club

July 02, 2008 - Connecticut

The Connecticut/Western Massachusetts Chapter of the Society of Industrial and Office Realtors
recently held its summer meeting at the Pine Orchard Yacht and Country Club. A regular business
meeting was conducted, attended by over 30 chapter members.

This was followed by a cruise aboard the Sea Mist on Long Island Sound, touring around the scenic
Thimble Islands. Braving stormy skies and seas, many members and a few guests joined in the
cruise. Despite the rainy weather, a good time was had by all networking and sailing around the
historic and picturesque Thimble Islands. The Sea Mist returned safely to dock, and dinner was
served to members and guests at the Yacht Club.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY
The Chapter will be sponsoring another Habitat for Humanity volunteer day July 26th in Bridgeport.
Anyone interested in attending and working along side fellow SIOR members, friends, and future
home owners should contact Bruce Wettenstein (203.226.7101) for further information.
Please visit our website www.siorct.com to find additional information on the Connecticut/Western
Massachusetts Chapter, Chapter members, and upcoming events. Should you have any questions
or interest in the requirements and benefits of becoming an SIOR and joining the
Connecticut/Western Massachusetts Chapter, please contact Sherri Thompson, SIOR at
860.528.0884 or John Reed, SIOR at 860.987.4788.
Plans are underway for the Chapter's upcoming December 4th meeting at The Hartford Club. The
event will emphasize a program for prospective new members, highlighting with our guest speaker
SIOR's national president Randall Walker, SIOR.
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